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Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Christmas is fast approaching! The last two years have provided many obstacles to normal school life, however we are determined 
that the children will still be able to experience the joy of their Christmas performance with the appropriate safety measures in place.  
 
The Key Stage One Nativity production this year is ‘A Christmas Recipe’. The children get so much out of the Christmas 
performance but it cannot be achieved without your support. We would like to ask that all attendees please complete a lateral flow 
test before attending the performance and to not attend if you have any Covid symptoms. We also ask that you please wear a mask 
until seated. Please also be aware that this event may have to be cancelled if there is an increase of Covid cases in the area. 
 
All classes in Key Stage 1 will work together collaboratively to put on the show, however, in order to minimize any risk, separate 
performances for the parents of each class will take place (please see slips below for dates and times). If you have children in 
different Key Stage 1 classes, please choose one performance only to keep audiences to a minimum. The performance will be filmed 
and made available to watch at home for everyone to enjoy. 
 
Further information regarding roles, costumes and speaking parts will follow in due course. As always, we appreciate your support in 
making our Christmas performance a success. If you have any questions, please get in touch. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs. Cooper, Mrs. Taylor and Mrs. Kane 
 

 
Please return this slip to your child’s class teacher by Monday 15th November 2021. 
 
 
My child’s name: _________________________________________________________________ 
 

Please tick the relevant performance: 

Perfect Pandas – 1:45-2:45 on Wednesday 8th December   

Terrific Turtles – 1:45-2:45 on Thursday 9th December 

Amazing Alligators – 1:45-2:45 on Friday 10th December 

 

Name of adult attending (1): _________________________________________________________________ 

Name of adult attending (2): _________________________________________________________________ 

Oxhey First School 
Pennine Way, 
Biddulph 
Staffordshire 
ST8 7EB 
 

Head teacher: Mrs L Jukes 
Telephone 01782 513000 
E mail office@oxhey.staffs.sch.uk 
www.oxheyfirstschool.com 
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